
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
NOTICE OF AN APPEAL  

 
Appeal address: 1 - 6 Speedy Place, London WC1H 8BU 

 
 
REASON FOR APPEAL: Appeal by ASP Architects London Ltd against refusal by 
London Borough of Camden of planning permission. 
 
SUBJECT OF APPEAL:  Change of use of the existing commercial unit (Class E) to 
four residential units on the ground and first floors, and associated internal 
alterations. New windows, new entrance doors, cycle spaces and waste storage. 
 
Procedure 
 
The appeal will be determined on the basis of written representations. The 
procedure to be followed is set out in Part 2 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Appeals) (Written Representations Procedure)(England) Regulations 2009, as 
amended. 
 
We have forwarded all the representations made to us on the application to the 
Planning Inspectorate and the appellant. These will be considered by the Inspector 
when determining the appeal. 
 
If you wish to make comments, or modify/withdraw your previous representation, you 
can do so online at https://acp.planninginspectorate.gov.uk  You can also send your 
comments to Darren Cryer at North1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk   
All representations must quote the appeal case number 3302786. 
 
All representations must be received by 19 October 2022.  
Any representations submitted after the deadline will not usually be considered. 
The Planning Inspectorate does not acknowledge receipt of representations.  

Please note that any representations you submit to the Planning Inspectorate will be 
copied to the Appellant and this Local Planning Authority and will be considered by 
the Inspector when determining the appeal. 

Documents relating to the appeals can be viewed on the Council website, 
search for planning application number 2022/0265/P on: 

https://planningrecords.camden.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/GeneralSearch.aspx 
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